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There has been many and a varied number of things that we as the Organising Committee of the National Technet Conference 2010 have looked at, have had discussions at length over some of the issues, on our way to deciding what we as a committee would provide you the delegates at this conference.
Two matters of concern have had the committee’s attention for a number of months during the approach to the conference and rather than taking these matters at face value these matters have been analysed and researched in an effort to arrive at a reasonable answer.

The number of papers being presented by visiting delegates to this conference is the lowest in the last four. 
And the organising committee received advice that there is no heir apparent to host the 2011 National TechNet Conference.

This presentation provides the analysis and research into these matters looking for answers and appropriate responses.
